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March 2018
To: Area Meeting Trustees of area meetings registered with the Charity Commission/OSCR
Dear Friends

The Data Protection Act – responsibilities for area meetings registered with the Charity Commission and Office of the Scottish Charity Regulator
Only area meetings and their constituent local meetings who are not registered as charities with the Charity Commission/OSCR have been included in the Britain Yearly Meeting registration with the Information Commissioner’s Office (ICO).

Area meetings which are independent charities are responsible for own registration if required. The ICO’s website has a self-assessment questionnaire where you can check whether you are required to register https://ico.org.uk/for-organisations/register/self-assessment/ 

	Whether or not you are registered with the Charity Commission/OSCR and/or with the Information Commissioners Office, you must still handle personal information in the way required by the Data Protection Act (General Data Protection Regulation from 25 May 2018).
The booklet “Data Safety and Information Security: Guidance for meetings” is available to view and download from our website www.quaker.org.uk/data-safety . This booklet does not cover changes as a result of the introduction of the General Data Protection Regulation (becoming law on 25 May 2018). The booklet is being revised. In the meantime we are uploading documents which we think might be helpful to meetings on to the data safety webpage.

The Data Safety Group can help advise meetings with data safety enquiries datasafety@quaker.org.uk


In friendship
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Helen Griffith - On behalf of the Data Safety Group  

Friends House, 173 Euston Road, London NW1 2BJ
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